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In less than two months, 40 students will graduate 
from our Speech-Language Pathology master’s 
degree program.  

In completing program requirements, these hard-
working students meet rigorous academic, clinical, 
state, and national standards. For example, each 
student must complete a minimum of 400 hours of 
clinical practice -- which totals more than 16,000 
clinic hours for the entire class! 

None of this would be possible without the help of 
our off-campus supervisors who diligently super-
vise ASU students, allowing them to expand their 
clinical experiences beyond Boone.   

These soon-to-be graduates are in the midst of 
their semester-long internships, across eight 
states.  Several of their supervisors are ASU grad-
uates who are giving back to our department and 
the profession. 

Charles E. and Geneva S. Scott  
Scottish Rite Communication  

Disorders Clinic  

ASU Graduates Give Back! 

We offer our sincere appreciation for the 
continued support of the Scottish Rite, with‐
out which we could not fulfill our mission. 

 

Supervisor Kristen DeBord, ASU grad 2013, with  graduate 
student Christina Michel at Wrangell Medical Center, Wran-
gell, Alaska. 

Supervisor Jacob Cooke, ASU grad 2011, with  graduate stu-
dent Kaitlyn Costner at Hugh Chatham Memorial Hospital, 
Elkin, North Carolina. 

Supervisor Jessica Walker, ASU grad 2016, graduate student 
Hannah Adams and Supervisor Laura Mabry,  ASU grad 2012, at  
Brenner Children’s Hospital, Winston-Salem, North Carolina. 


